
Beginning July 1, 2023, projects not currently vested will be required to 

meet the new 2021 International Code Council (ICC) codes as adopted 

by the Washington State Legislature. One adopted code having a 

significant impact on proposed construction is the Wild land-Urban 

Interface (WUI) code. 

The WUI code adds fire protection standards to all structures whether 

residential or commercial based on proximity to wild lands and areas 

with "vegetative fuels"that can contribute to wildfires even if permits 

are not required. The WUI code guides ignition-resistant construction 

requirements for buildings, decks, detached structures and other 

components to protect against fire ignition from embers. 

Determining whether a project will have to comply with requirements 

of the WUI code has been made simple through utilization of a map 

produced by the Department of Natural Resources (DNR). See below 

for the link to the interactive map. While complex in administration 

and application, there are some items that when incorporated into 

projects, go a long way towards compliance with the WUI code. Some 

of those are shown in the illustration to the right for easy reference. 

Resources: 

View the state Department of Natural Resources WUI interactive 

map at https:/ /data-wadnr.opendata.arcgis.com/ 

and click "Wildfire:' 

Learn more about the 2021 ICC codes, go to 

https://app.leg.wa.gov/WAC/ and select Title 51 
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